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News from Logan Elementary School

LION’S ROARLION’S ROARLION’S ROAR
March 25, 2021

March 26 
5/6 Group A Attending 

March 30 
Logan Family Meal, 5-5:30pm

March 29-April 2 
1:00 Dismissal- Conferences

April 2 
5/6 Group B Attending  

April 5-9 
No School - Spring Break

April 6 
Logan Family Meal, 5-5:30pm  

April 16 
5/6 Group A Attending 

Dear Families,

Spring parent-teacher conferences begin next week (March 29-April 2).  If you 
have not yet scheduled a conference, please see the last page of today’s issue of 
the Lion’s Roar.  This will provide steps on how to sign up. At the conference, 
you will have time to sit down with the teacher, celebrate your child’s growth 
and collaborate on next steps for his/her academic and social growth. 

Students will be dismissed at 1:00 all next week to make time for these very 
important conferences.  Please make arrangements for your child’s 1:00 pick-
up each day.     

See you at conferences, beginning Monday!

Brent A. Perdue

Principal, brentp@spokaneschools.org

Attendance Hotline: 
354-3496

March Edition of Kids: 
For Moms and Dads Now Available! 

Families are invited to review the 
newest edition of Kids magazine 
at https://rb.gy/vhp5yg



ROAR Drawing Winners
Jaxon Harmon

Bethany Heimbigner

Mercedes Johnson

Allie Swanton

Pavlo Konishchuk

Christopher Barnes

Jommy Motodrik

Alynda Neal

Nattalie Miles

Teagan Bickerstaff

One School, One Book Continues! 
The school-wide reading of The Tale of Despereaux has been a great hit!  
The shared experience of a story of a brave little mouse and his devotion 
to Princess Pea is capturing the hearts and minds of Logan scholars, their 
families and the entire Logan staff!  It’s not too late to catch up if your 
family has not had a chance yet to start!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 2 3 4 5 6 

    
Chapters 1 & 2 

 
Chapters 3 & 4 

 
Chapters 5-7 

 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 
  

Chapters 8 & 9 
 
Chapters 10 & 11 

 
Chapters 12 & 13 

 
Chapters 14 & 15 

 
Chapter 16 

 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 
  

Chapters 17 & 18 
 
Chapters 19-21 

 
Chapters 22 & 23 

 
Chapters 24-26 

 
Chapters 27-29 

 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 
  

Chapters 30 & 31 
 
Chapters 32 & 33 

 
Chapters 34-46 

 
Chapters 37-39 

 
Chapters 40 & 41 

 

28 29 30 31 1 2 3 
  

Chapters 42 & 43 
 
Chapters 44-46 

 
Chapters 47-49 

 
Chapters 50-52 

Celebrate 
Reading! 

Please return 
your book to 
Logan in April! 

       

Spring Break!! 

March Reading 

Please join us in our celebration of 
reading this month by joining the 
entire school in reading one book:  

The Tale of Despereaux! 
Every Logan family will get to read 
along with us as we explore the 
adventures of a  
unique mouse.   
Please set aside  
time to read with  
your family each 
night! Need help with read aloud? 

https://tinyurl.com/loganreadsonebook  (Use this link for read aloud links or the QR code above by using your camera! 
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Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate 
on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, religion, national origin, the presence of any 
sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with 
a disability, sexual orientation including gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged 
veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in participating in educational 
programs and/or extracurricular school activities, and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 
designated youth groups. Inquiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to 
the school district’s officers listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination.



 
 

 
Spring 2021 Parent-Teacher Conferences 

 
March 22, 2021 
 
Dear Logan Families,  
 
Our staff is very excited to meet and engage with each of our families during the March 29-April 2 
Parent-Teacher Conference Week.  Please use the link below to go online to get signed up for your 
child’s conference. 
 
Conference Sign-up Link: https://weba.spokaneschools.org/conference 
 
Using this link, you will have the opportunity to schedule each of your elementary-aged students at 
one time. 
 
Please call our school office at 354-2400 if: 

• None of the available dates/times work for you.  Your child’s teacher can also be contacted 
to help with this as well. 

• You have any difficulty signing up online. 

ELD students who need translation services will be noted and the ELD Department will try to 
provide a translator, but many conferences will be using language line translation services instead. 
 
Once you have completed scheduling your student’s conference: 

• You will receive a confirmation email, including calendar reminders for Google Calendar or 
Outlook that can be added to your computer or smartphone. 

• Your student’s teacher will then send a Microsoft Teams meeting link to your email for your 
conference to be held virtually, unless you have arranged a different method (phone or in-
person) with your student’s teacher. 

• If you do not hear back from your child’s teacher by early next week, please call our school 
office at 354-2400 so we can get you connected with the teacher. 

Parent-Teacher conferences are very important to allow time to talk about your child’s progress, 
strengths, and next steps in learning and are also a good time for you to ask questions and set 
goals together to benefit your child as they finish up this school year.   
 
Please note: To ensure that we are following all the state and district safety requirements and 
protocols, all staff, parents, and students entering district schools for parent-teacher conferences 
are required to wear face masks, use hand sanitizer, use social distancing, and check in at the 
school office. 
 
Most conferences are being conducted virtually, but if you have arranged for an in-person 
conference with your child’s teacher, please first check in at the office upon arriving at the school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Brent Perdue 
Principal 

Logan Elementary School 
1001 East Montgomery Avenue 
Spokane, WA  99207-2688 

phone (509) 354-3434 
fax (509) 354-3499 
www.spokaneschools.org/logan 


